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November 28, 2022 
 
To: Whom It May Concern 
Re: Stanavich AG Plat LPF-22-00008 
 
Regarding the above approved application, the KCFMO does not see any additional fire/emergency risk created 
by the construction of any structures on these parcels pending the structures are built in conformance to the 
original plat application/site plan and approval letter from the Hearing Examiner. 
 
Structures built shall be subject to the KCFMO Wildland Urban Interface Code evaluation/inspection which 
may require the installation of an automatic fire sprinkler system and the creation of a defensible space.  
 
This is not a full description of the KCMFO codes and the KCFMO reserves the right to add requirements as 
needed as these projects progress.  
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
 Deputy Fire Marshal, 
   Joseph A Dietzel 


